
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 
30th June 2017 

Our Summer Term “Value for life” is Forgiveness 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photographs 

Please can all photograph orders be returned to school by Wednesday 5th July latest.. If the 

deadline is missed please do not return late orders back to school you will need to post your 

order directly  to Academy Photography ( address on envelope provided)  and they won’t be 

back to school until September 17.  

New Cut Heritage & Ecology Trail Group 

Please see attached poster and enjoy the Magnificent Paddington Meadows and Local Nature 

Reserve on Saturday 1st July from12.00 noon 

RHS Garden 

If you have unwanted and in good condition gardening equipment which you wouldn’t mind 

donating to the school, such as, trowels, small spades, forks etc, please bring into the school 

office on Monday, your help would be greatly appreciated, thank you 

 

 
 

 
 

Celebration Events in School 

Wednesday 5th July at 2.00pm & Thursday 6th July at 6.00pm 

At the end of this term we will be holding a Celebration Event to celebrate and 

share the children’s achievements during this academic year.  We would like to 

invite you to attend one of these events. 

Due to size/number restrictions in our school hall we have to limit each child 

initially to a maximum of two tickets for either event.  Tickets will be distributed 

on a first come first served basis. Please complete your slip (Letter sent home 

Thursday 29th June) and return to the school office by the morning of Monday 

3rd July and tickets will be issued the same day, thank you. 

 

Please complete your slip below and return to the school office ASAP.   Tickets will be sent home with 

your child on Monday 3rd July. 
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Whole school attendance so far this academic year is 96% 

                Glazebury School attendance target is 97.5%   

 

 

 

 

Miss Moore - Reception attendance 95.7% 

Mr. Snelson - Year 1 attendance    96.1% 

Mr Snelson - Year 2 attendance  96.3% 

Mrs Goman - Year 3 attendance  98.2% 

Mrs. Goman - Year 4 attendance  94.5% 
Mrs. George - Year 5 attendance  96.8% 

Mrs George - Year 6 attendance  94.7% 

Merit Award 
Megan Coleman 

Her attention to detail in her 

artwork 

Jessica Taylor 

Excellent presentation 

William Warren 

Excellent work in all subjects 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Learning Behaviour 
Mark Hope 

His great attitude towards all of his 

work 

Emmeline Oberg 

Listening well all day 

Tyler Holdbrook 

making a really positive effort to 

improve his behaviour 

 

 

 

 


